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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Sandy Hutchings (cc: Theuns Eloff, Mac Maharaj, Fanie v.d. Merwe) 

FROM: Melody Emmett 

DATE: Wednesday 6 October 1993 

RE: Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights 

Dear Sandy, 

As discussed, please will you arrange for the Tenth Progress Report on Fundamental Rights During the Transition (dated 5 October) together with the attached letter from Theuns to be 
sent by courier to the following: 

1. Mr Van Vuuren 

Director General 
Association of Law Societies 
304 Brooks Street 
MENLO PARK 

0102 

Telephone: (012) 342-3530/3330 

2. Ms Nomazizi Ramaphosa 
National Coordinator 
NADEL 
Second Floor 
Nedbank Mall 
145 Commissioner Street 
JOHANNESBURG 
2001 

Telephone: (011) 331-9726 

3. Attention: Mr N. Henegan 
for the Chairman 
S.A. Law Commission 
8th Floor 
Room E8007 
228 Visagie Street 
PRETORIA 
0001 

Telephone: (012) 322-6440 

  
 



  

4. Adv. Wim Trengove 

General Council of the Bar 
Suite 1111 
11th Floor 

Schreiner Chambers 

84 Pritchard Street 
JOHANNESBURG 
2001 

Tel. 337-2370 

5 The Secretary 
Black Lawyers Association 
Manchester House 

Von Willigh Street 
JOHANNESBURG 
2001 

Tel. 337-1535 

* 1 have not been able to get a reply from their offices but will persevere again 
tomorrow. Please make a note that the report has to go to them as well. 

Please keep copies of the courier slips so that we have proof that the report was sent. 

Many thanks, 

Melody 
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Mr Van Vuuren 

Director General 

Association of Law Societies 
304 Brooks Street 

MENLO PARK 

0102 

Dear Mr Van Vuuren 

In accordance with a decision of the Planning Committee of the Negotiating Council, a copy 
of the Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights in the Transition is 
attached for your information. The report which was released yesterday, will be debated in 
the Negotiating Council for the first time on Thursday 7 October. 

Kindly direct any enquiries to Ms Melody Emmett at (011) 397-1198 Extension 227 or (011) 
397-2313. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Theuns Eloff 

Head of Administration 

    
 



  

The Secretary 

Black Lawyers Association 
Manchester House 
Von Willigh Street 
JOHANNESBURG 
2001 

Dear 

In accordance with a decision of the Planning Committee of the Negotiating Council, a copy 
of the Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights in the Transition is 
attached for your Organisation’s attention. The report which was released yesterday, will 
be debated in the Negotiating Council for the first time on Thursday 7 October. 

Kindly direct any enquiries to Ms Melody Emmett at (011) 397-1198 Extension 227 or (011) 
397-2313. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Theuns Eloff 

Head of Administration 
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Adv. Wim Trengove 

General Council of the Bar 
Suite 1111 
11th Floor 

Schreiner Chambers 

84 Pritchard Street 
JOHANNESBURG 

2001 

Dear 

In accordance with a decision of the Planning Committee of the Negotiating Council, a copy 
of the Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights in the Transition is 
attached for your attention. The report which was released yesterday, will be debated in the 
Negotiating Council for the first time on Thursday 7 October. 

Kindly direct any enquiries to Ms Melody Emmett at (011) 397-1198 Extension 227 or (011) 
397-2313. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Theuns Eloff 

Head of Administration 

     



  

Judge H. van Heerden 
Chairman 

S.A. Law Commission 
8th Floor 

Room E8007 
228 Visagie Street 
PRETORIA 

0001 

Dear Judge van Heerden 

In accordance with a decision of the Planning Committee of the Negotiating Council, a copy 
of the Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights in the Transition is 
attached for your information. The report which was released yesterday, will be debated in 
the Negotiating Council for the first time on Thursday 7 October. 

Kindly direct any enquiries to Ms Melody Emmett at (011) 397-1198 Extension 227 or (011) 
397-2313. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Theuns Eloff 

Head of Administration 

   



  

Ms Nomazizi Ramaphosa 
National Coordinator 
NADEL 

Second Floor 
Nedbank Mall 
145 Commissioner Street 
JOHANNESBURG 
2001 

Dear Ms Ramaphosa 

In accordance with a decision of the Planning Committee of the Negotiating Council, a copy 
of the Tenth Report of the Technical Committee on Fundamental Rights in the Transition is 
attached for your organisation’s attention. The report which was released yesterday, will be 
debated in the Negotiating Council for the first time on Thursday 7 October. 

Kindly direct any enquiries to Ms Melody Emmett at (011) 397-1198 Extension 227 or (011) 
397-2313. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Theuns Eloff 
Head of Administration 

  
 


